
19th December 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Criminology Unit 1 Changing awareness of crime -Controlled assessment

We previously wrote to you regarding the assessment in January. Due to a clash of external examinations for a

number of students we will need to change the date to : 23rd & 24th of January 2024. We would not want to put

your son/daughter at a disadvantage due to the external examination timetable.

The students will be expected to arrive at the room (C1) at 8.40am. The days will be in 4 hour slots, plus exam access

arrangements timings. Students will be expected to attend timetabled lessons when not in the assessment.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at nicola.ohare@cleevepark-tkat.org

Kind regards

Ms O’Hare
HoF Social Science/Business & Economics Teacher
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